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MEDIA RELEASE

February 21, 2022

(Prince George, VA) – Police Investigating Crash involving Utility

Terrain Vehicle

On February 21, 2022, at approximately 5:40 p.m., Prince George County Police were called

to the 10700 block of Hines Road for a Utility Terrain Vehicle (UTV) crash with injuries.

Responding officers located an individual suffering from severe injuries. The victim was

transported by Prince George Fire and EMS to Southside Regional Hospital.

The victim, a five-year-old female, of Prince George County, suffered severe injuries as a

result of the crash.  Her condition is not known at this time.

A preliminary investigation by Prince George County Police revealed that the UTV was

traveling on the roadway when it veered off the left side, striking the ditch line. This incident

is still under investigation. 

Anyone that witnessed this incident, or anyone with information related to the crash, is asked

to contact the Prince George Police Department at (804) 733-2773.
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